Spec . Meeting
Wednesday, January 25-1956 —

A special meeting of the Council was held on Wednesday, January 25 and
called to order at 8 o'clock P.M.
Present: Mayor Eversole, City Attorney Bettis, the Recorder and Councilmen
Anderson, Beck, Hill, Hulbert and Krafte
The Mayor announced that the meeting had been called for the purpose
of discussing matters bro't out at the recent hearing of the P.U.C.,
relative to the speed of S.P. trains thro' Canby.
After a prolonged discussion, as to any future actionm, it was moved
by Anderson, seconded by Beck and carried, that the petition now before
the P.U.C., relative to the above matter, be withdrawn.
It was then moved by Hulbert, seconded by Kraft and carried, that
the City Attorney be requested to negotiate with both the P.U.C and the
Southern Pacific officials and report back to the Council, any proposition
or suggestions they might have to offer, relative to the speed: of the trains
or safeguards in Canby.
No other business being presented, on motion, seconded and carried, the

meeting then adjourned.
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